
  

 

 

Panama, June 17, 2020 

NC-84-2020  

  

COPEG suppliers 

  

Dear suppliers,  

  

COVID-19 worldwide pandemic has brought new challenges forcing us to be more 

efficient to ensure the fulfillment of our objectives.  

 

For COPEG, you are very important since, thanks to your support, our team continues 

complying with the mission of maintaining Central and North America free of Screwworm.  

 

This makes us to support them to the maximum while safeguarding the integrity of our 

resources.  

 

The remote work of our administrative staff has accelerated the transition that we began 

in 2019 to make all payments electronically.  This new form of teleworking makes it difficult 

to issue checks for cash payments; therefore, in the interest of not affecting your cash 

flow, we have implemented a new method of payment called COD (Cash on Deliver) 

which allows the business to receive the electronic payment of the purchase order three 

(3) working days after the delivery of the merchandise or contracted service.  For further 

details, please contact the Logistics department.  

 

Advance payments have restrictions according to our operating manuals, so we 

encourage you to maintain the line of credit or agree to the COD payment so that our 

organization can continue acquiring the goods and services necessary for our operations.  

 

We appreciate your cooperation which, once the crisis is over, will help strengthen our 

commercial ties.  

 

We look forward to receiving this support from you.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Lic. Rolando Sucre                Lic. Aubrey Kaufman  

Services Director        Services Director 

Panama                United States of America 



  


